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Art Work in London 

Last term our children took part a nationwide event. They learnt about the 
people who died at war over the last 100 years. They listened carefully to 
the information about their particular named soldier who had died and 
remembered them by decorating and writing their name on an aeroplane in 

their honour. The fabulous aeroplanes were then collected by The Big Ideas 
Company that visited the school from London. This week it was announced 
that the Name Your Plane exhibition is now open for public viewing at RAF 
Hendon, London.  Our planes are included in the  4,805 planes decorated 
by school and community groups all across the United Kingdom and are 
exhibited in the First World War hanger of the museum and will be open to 
the public until 20 November 2018.  The museum is free to enter and 
opens at 10am each day.  Here is a photo of the team installing the planes 
in the museum. 
 

Mathletics 
Mathletes of the week 
winners for week ending 4th 
November: 
Oliver Kitt  4070 
Bertie Branch 2860 
Ruby Fletcher-Jones 2850 
 
KS1 – 2/3CO 21665 
KS2 – 5B  21197 
 
Well done!! 
 
 

 

E-Safety – Do not ignore 
We have arranged a free E-Safety workshop available for all 
parents which will take place on Wednesday 21st November 
2018 at 15:30 in the School Hall. 
We stress the importance of a parent attending the session to 
provide you with a valuable strategy to keep your family safe 
on the internet.   

Why is it important to stay safe online? 
The potential for the internet to be a valuable and fun resource 
for entertainment, making friends and learning is huge. But if 
you use the internet, you could be at risk of illegal activity or 
abuse - be it bullying, fraud or something more serious. Unlike 
seeing someone face to face, on the net, people aren't always 
what they first seem. Placing your child’s name online and a 
picture of them in school uniform gives away a great deal of 
information that others may exploit and gain access to your 
child. 
In the same way you learn about safety when you leave the 
house, it is important to learn how to stay safe online. These 

are skills that will stay with you for life.         
See www.thinkuknow.co.uk for more details. 
 
 

“I am a strong believer that e-safety is an enabler, 
not a showstopper. It should never be a barrier to 
innovative use of technology.” 
Alan Mackenzie, E-Safety Advisor. 
In today’s society children grow up with the internet 
as part of their daily lives. So how can we let them 
explore on-line safely?  
 

Santa Run 
Join us for a big breakfast on Wednesday 5th December 
from 08:15, followed by a ‘Fun Santa Run’ 
The aim of this event is to support RAFC Cranwell to 
raise funds for one of the RAF Association's special 

welfare projects close to the heart of the serving 
person, Storybook Wings. 
Storybook Wings is the RAF Association’s initiative for 
serving RAF parents who have to spend time away from 
their children. 
Over 2,300 families using this free service that helps 
bring Mums and Dads “home” for at least a little while, 
to read a story at a time that can be confusing and 
upsetting for their children. 
Join us, first for a Big Breakfast from 08:15 until 08:45, 
followed by a ‘Santa Run’ on the North Airfield which will 
start at approximately 09:15am, and be finished by 
10:00am. 
All children will be taking part in the run. Parents and 
families are welcome to join us for the event. 
The cost of the breakfast is £1 per person, and the run 
would be a voluntary contribution of approximately £1. 
Free entry for under fives.  All children in school will be 
receiving a Santa hat for taking part. 
 

 

On Monday 17th December 2018 classes 5/6H, 
5/6B, 5B, 4P, 3/4H, 3P and 3CO will be 
celebrating the Christmas story together.  
There will be two services taking place, with a 

short drama extract in each, celebrating 
Christmas. Services will begin at 13:30 
and 18:00 in the School hall, and we 
welcome parents to join us, for the 
occasion.  Tickets will be required for all 
who wish to attend. More details are to 
follow. 

Festival of Carols 



Upcoming Events 
 

Children in Need 
Friday 16st November 2018  

 
E-Safety for Parents 

Wednesday 21st November 2018 at 15:30 
 

Next PTA Meeting 
Tuesday 27th November 2018 @ 9:00 

 
PTA Bring a Tombola Prize - Non-uniform Day 

Friday 30th  November 2018 
 

Santa Breakfast & Christmas Run 
Wednesday 5th December  2018 

Breakfast from 08:15am 
Run @ 09:15am 

 
Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 6th December 2018 from 15:15 to 17:00 
 

Foundation Stage Production 
Friday 14th December 2018 @ 14:00 

 
KS2 Festival of Carols  

Monday 17th December 2018 at 13:30 & 18:00 
 

Infant Productions 
Tuesday 18th December 2018 @ 14:00 

Tuesday 18th December 2018 @ 18:00 
 

Pantomime Trip to Newark-  
Aladdin 

Wednesday 19th December 2018  
 

Academic Year 2018-2019  
Term 2 ends – Thursday 20th Dec 2018 

Term 3: Monday 7th January – Fri 15th Feb 2019 
Term 4: Mon 25th Feb – Fri 5th Apr 2019 

Term 5 : Tuesday 23rd Apr – Friday 24th May 2019 
Term 6 : Mon 3rd Jun – Friday 19th July 2019 

 
Academic Year 2019-2020  

Term 1: Wednesday 4th Sept – Friday 18th Oct 2019 
Term 2: Tuesday 29th Oct – Thursday 19th Dec 2019 
Term 3: Monday 6th January – Friday 14th Feb 2020 
Term 4: Monday 24th Feb – Thursday 2nd Apr 2020 
Term 5 : Monday 20th Apr – Friday 22nd May 2020 

Term 6 : Tues 2nd Jun – Tues 21st July 2020 
 

 
  

 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Telephone 01400 659001 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Christmas Fayre 
Preparations for our Christmas Fayre are well underway. The date 
is Thursday 6th December 2018 between 15:15 and 17:00. 
If you wish to book a stall, please contact Mrs Karen Newton/Mrs 
Katie Martin via the School Office. 
 

Stay Safe, Be Seen!!! 
Please can we remind all of 
our children to: 
MAKE YOURSELF VISIBLE 
Wear bright or reflective 
clothing, especially when 
walking at night and to and 
from school. Dressing to be 
seen will make it safer for you 
and drivers, and put lights on 
bikes! 
 

 

Children in Need 
On Friday 16th November we will be supporting 
Children in Need 2018. We are planning to support 
the event by asking the  children to wear something 
yellow to support Pudsey.  Children do not have to 
wear school uniform. Voluntary donations of a £1 
towards such a fantastic charity would be welcome. 

 

PTA Non-uniform Day 
Due to the success of last year’s Christmas Fayre collection for tombola 
donations, the PTA would like to once again invite your child to take part in 
this event on Friday 30th November 2018.  If you would like to participate, 
please send your child to school in non-uniform and bring along a donation 

for the tombola. 
Your continued support is much appreciated. 
Cranwell Primary School PTA. 
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